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Please do not allow waste discharge by cruise ships into Puget Sound. They need to go to pump out
stations and have their waste water go through water treatment, like any city. The oceans cannot
continue to be used as waste and garbage dumps. Stop environmental collapse from occurring.
Promote regulations to protect water and air.


